
 

  DAILY ANNOUNCEMENTS 

         TUESDAY, MARCH 4, 2025 

 
St. Baldrick’s Foundation:  

 Interested in supporting Saint Baldrick's Foundation? Help fundraise and become a shavee. See 
Mrs. Rokita in D204 or Mrs. Ohlenkamp in C333 to participate.   

 Beginning Friday, March 7, the Pte class that raises the most money for St. Baldrick’s will Pie a Principal 
at the Lake Central Saint Baldrick’s event on March 21. The winning Pte from each grade level will choose 
one student from class to Pie the Principal. The top Pte overall will pie Mrs. Novak and the other three 
will pie one of the assistant principals. Donate in your Pte classroom. Competition ends March 19. 
 

 
Theater:  Attention Freshmen!  Join the fun by being a cast or crew member of the Freshman 
Plays.  Upperclassmen are invited to assist and/or be a mentor.  Stop by Mrs. Swetlik’s desk in the B 
hall to pick up a Callout Sheet or take one from the theater bulletin board.  Completed forms are due 
on or before March 4. 
 
Guidance:  Bradley University will be on Main Street during lunches on Tuesday, March 4 
 
Senior Class Cabinet:  Senior Class Cabinet will be meeting on Thursday, March 6 in C310.  We will 
be talking about Senior Banquet, meeting with the DJ, and talking about Spirit Days.  All eligible seniors 
are welcome to attend.  If you have any questions please contact Ms. Peda in C310 or Mrs. Schneider 
in C212. 
 
FCCLA:  FCCLA will be hosting its 4th annual Infant supply drive March 6th-20th!  The donation bin 
will be outside of guidance.  All proceeds are donated to Swaddling Clothes of Dyer which services 
approximately 50 local families in need.  Items needed include diapers size 4, 5, and 6, wipes, diaper 
creams, baby lotions and soaps, bottles, pacifiers, bibs, and onesies.  Open your heart and lend a 
hand! 
 
Rune Creative Arts Magazine: Calling all talented artists and creators! The Rune Creative Arts 
Magazine is now accepting submissions for our 24-25 issue. We welcome a diverse range of creative 
expressions, including but not limited to: 2D Art, 3D Art, Ceramics, Photography, Digital Art, Creative 
Writing, Poetry, Music, Performance Art.  Whether you're a student or a faculty member, this is your 
chance to showcase your unique talents. All entries must be submitted by April 2. To submit your work, 
look for the Rune flyers displayed around the school and simply scan the QR code provided. We can't 
wait to see your creativity shine! 

Color Run:  The Student Council is holding its third annual Color Run on Saturday April 26th, 2025 
at 9am on the Lake Central Campus. Registration opens on March 1st and runs through April 20th for 
a guaranteed swag bag and T-shirt. There is same day registration for the race only. See flyers around 
the building for the QR code to register or go to the school store and click on Color Run.  


